
Project Update: October, 2018 

 

During the summer months of 2018, field work was conducted and the traps were 

regularly visited. 

 

Within the inter-ethnic biological research camp held in NP Kozara, an entomological 

section was formed through which the students were introduced to the project and 

actively participated in the collection of samples from 3rd to 6th August 2018. The 

methodology of the work included the collection of samples from pre-set traps and 

the research of old and fallen tree trunks. In addition, the night field work was realised. 

 

In October 2018, the last samples for this year were collected, and the cleaning, 

sorting, photographing and determination of the collected material began and is still 

in progress. 

 

In the past months, promotional materials of the project, cotton bags, t-shirts and 

magnets have been made and are actively spread at various activities implemented 

by the project coordinator as well as on behalf of Center for the Environment. 

 

 
Field work with students at NP Kozara. ©Tina Anic  

 



 
Shot of one of the pitfall samples. ©Iva Miljevic 

 

 
Photographing each sample. ©Drago Miljevic 



 
Promotional materials. 


